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I oppose this bill, HR2694, 100% and completely. There is no reason for 16, 17, or 

barely 18 year olds to be voting at a primary election. These are kids who are barely 

learning to drive a car. Most are sadly still irresponsible in today's world. Do we really 

want kids deciding who are representatives are. I don't think so.   


